
To whom it may concern: 
 
Desire for freedom is what built our country. It is the driving force for our brave men and women in the 
military and it is at the heart of every patriotic American. We all want to be free and have the ability to 
choose what our lives look like. That is why this bill threatens the very fabric of this country. It takes 
away our freedom to choose.  
My husband and I do not want to uproot our three children and our small software development 
company to move to another state. But we are patriotic Americans and will move to a new state if that 
is what it takes to have our freedom. 
Please keep our state a place of freedom. Please vote against HB 3063. 
 
Thank you, 
Elizabeth Antoine  
Scappoose, Oregon  
 


